Paletteers Membership Meeting Notes 6-9-15
Attendance: 16 members of the Paletteers
Treasurer’s Report:
Checking: $1233.34
Savings: $1189.12
Scholarship: $3089.94
Scholarship Committee report:
The $1,000 scholarship was awarded to Aurora Brush.
There were two applicants this year. We discussed the procedure
of notifying 6 towns of the scholarship and it was suggested we add Williamstown.
Summer art show discussion:
The Milne show will close at 2pm this year when the parade starts.
In Currier Park the show will go from 9-5. Warren is coordinating it.
Helpers arrive at 8 am to set up tents. Artwork entries arrive by 8:30 am.
Sitters for this show are needed. Please sign up for a slot! Also for the Milne Rm.
We need more 10X10 tents. Cathy Adams may have one to donate.
Notify Bob if you have tents and can help set up or sit for a time slot.
Other: Tina Valentinetti made the name tags. Let her know if yours is misspelled and she will fix it.
Pick up reminder cards, post cards and posters brought by Melinde for distribution.
June 21 from 1-4 pm the Library is having a celebration of Karen Lane’s retirement. Please come!
June 19 there is a Wine and Art clinic at Fresh Tracks Farm. Call 223-1151 for Info. Cost: $35.

Program: We had a Members’ Art Critique! Present members commented on art presented by:
Dee Miller, Bob Murphy, John Weaver, Gene Parent, Kathy Adams, Tina Valentinetti, Jan Avery and
Melinde Kantor. It was very interesting and informative for all who contributed to the discussion!

Respectfully submitted, Melinde Kantor, Secretary



